
 

 

GAMBLING ACT 2005 
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PUBLISH A REVISION OF THE 

COUNCIL’S GAMBLING ACT STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES 
 

A revised Gambling Act Statement of Principles has now 

been published on the Cannock Chase Council website 

on 8 October 2025.  It will come into full effect on 5 

November 2025. 

The revised Statement of Principles is published on the 

Council’s website at: www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk  

The Statement of Principles will also be made available 
for inspection at any reasonable time by contacting: 
 

The Licensing Unit 
Civic Centre 
PO Box 28 
Beecroft Road  
Cannock 
Staffordshire  
WS11 1BG  
Phone: 01543 462621  
Email: licensingunit@cannockchasedc.gov.uk 
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